
Thursday 13th February 2025 

Hello Everyone! 

It seems ages since I was last in school, but I do keep up to date looking at our school 

website with Miss Barker.  Miss Barker also keeps in touch with Mrs Ward and Mrs 

Prince and then lets me know the latest news. Well done to all of you who have been  

praised this half term. Well done to Class 4 and Class 6 who have won the most 

attendance and punctuality awards, this half term too. 

So what have I been up to since my last letter to you all… 

I have had my hair cut 

 

Then I went on my holidays and stayed with some of my other ‘doggy’ friends. 

Miss Barker went on holiday too and sent me a photograph… 

 

Where Miss Barker went, was much hotter and sunnier than where I went on holiday! 

 



 

Now I am back off my holiday I am enjoying relaxing at home….  

 

 

But… I am still really missing you all 

 

 

I hope that you all have a lovely February half term holiday, please all keep safe 

and healthy and I will be visiting very soon. 

Martha xx                     
(Still St Paul’s Peel CE Primary School Well-Being Companion)                               
  


